Allotments WG notes 22 June
Declarations of interest were the same as at the last meeting.
The minutes were agreed and approved.
Reports from all four fields were submitted.

Baxendale rep mentioned that the hedges need trimming around Baxendale. All agreed that
trimming before a new person takes over is a good idea.

There are several untenanted allotments on Hitchens that are in bad condition.
Not much interest from the committee to help promote the allotments on Village Day.

The Chairman mentioned donating surplus stock to the food bank which instigated a
discussion during which everyone mentioned their favourite charity.



